
 

 

                                                                                                                                     Friday 25th June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are about to start organising our summer fun afternoons and now need to ask for help and support. We 
have decided to organise a summer fun afternoon for every year group, please see the dates below. 
The children will be able to come to school in their own suitable summer clothing e.g. shorts, t-shirt and 
trainers (not flip flops).  
I would like to thank the TAPP and the Teapot Time group for helping to make this a fun event by organising 
and funding a cone of chips and an ice cream for all children along with summer activities set up in the 
playground. To ensure all dietary requirements are met please return the slip below by Wednesday 30th June 
at the latest as this will enable us to pre-order food for everyone. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

 
Mrs Brocklesby. 
 
 

Year Group Date 

Year R 8th July 

Year 1 7th July 

Year 2  5th July 

Year 3 12th July 

Year 4 15th July 

Year 5  9th July 

Year 6 17th July 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Year Group…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to receive a cone of chips and an ice cream on their allocated summer fun day. 
 
Signature parent/carer…………………………………………………………… 
 

(If your child has any dietary requirements please contact the school office in order for us to arrange an 
alternative treat for your child). 

 

 


